
                                               
 

 
                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2, 2020 
 
«First_Name» «Middle_Name» «Last_Name», «Suffix» 
«Address_1» 
«City», «State» «Zip» 
 
Dear Dr. «Last_Name»: 
 
Thank you for your past contribution to FamDocPAC. As you know, our PAC is dedicated to promoting the 
interests of the field of family medicine and to assist in the nomination and election of candidates for Mississippi 
House and Mississippi Senate. Our bylaws do not permit participation in statewide races. 
 
We are governed by a Board of Trustees: 
Chair......................... Dr. Katie Patterson, Indianola 
Vice Chair ........................ Dr. David Wheat, Clinton 
Secretary/Treas. ... Beth Embry, Executive Director 
Rep. Cong. Dist. 1............. Dr. Bruce Longest, Bruce 
Rep. Cong. Dist. 2...... Dr. Susan Chiarito, Vicksburg 
Rep. Cong. Dist. 3..... Dr. Word Johnston, Mt. Olive 
Rep. Cong. Dist. 4..... Dr. Jeremy Wells, Hattiesburg 
Rep. At Large ..................... Dr. Bill Jackson, Corinth 
Rep. At Large ........... Dr. Jennifer Gholson, Summit 
Ex-Officio ................. Dr. James Griffin, Hattiesburg 
Ex-Officio ...................... Dr. Brent Smith, Cleveland 

 
Your donations in 2019 made it possible for us to support 27 legislative candidates in last November’s statewide 
election cycle, all of whom are now in office.  These individuals understand the needs of our organization and 
are responsive to our concerns. But we can’t stop there.    
 
We need to continue to elect people who are willing to stand up for our issues and realize the fundamental roles 
family physicians play in their communities.  With your support, our voice can be even stronger as we face issues 
that impact our practices, our patients and healthcare policy.   
 
We encourage you to make an annual donation to the PAC using our online form. We both personally contribute 
a set amount each month and FamDocPAC charges our credit card.  The box on this page lists our giving levels. 
Please join us in supporting FamDocPAC today.  

Sincerely, 

 
Katherine Patterson, MD, FAAFP 
Chair, FamDocPAC 

 
James W. Griffin, MD 
President, Miss. Academy of Family Physicians 

755 Avignon Drive 
Ridgeland, MS 39157 
601-853-3302 (P)  
601-853-3002 (F) 
www.msafp.org/pac 


